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   NOTICE OF SCOTT BRIDGE CLOSURE 
 1286 West 100 South 

 Beginning: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 

 Re-Opening: Yet to be determined 

 

 Bridge repairs will begin on October 9, 2024 

 As bridge repairs progress, updates on its re-opening will be provided.  

 

 Thank you for your patience and understanding during these much-needed repairs.  
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